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ARCONNEhATONA_ LABORATORY- :

- 9700 SocTk CAss A\ E%E, Aacpw.bois 60439 TdepkONE 312/972- 3826
|

h ' July 13, 1979

Duplicate copy to: !

Dr. Michael Parsont, Chief Dr. Michael Parsont, Chief ;

-Radiological Health Standards Branch Radiological Health Standards Branch
Office of Standards Office of Standards !

,

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission United States Nuclear Regulatory
[5650 Nicholson Lane Commission '

Rockville, MD 20850 Washington, DC 20555 [
'

Dear Dr. Parsont:
,

The attached infomal proposal entitled " Reanalysis of the Tri-state e

Leukemia Survey Data with Special Reference to the Leukemogenic Potential
,

-

of Diagnostic X-rays" is in response to,your expressed interest in a.

reexamination of this data base.
f

In line with the conversations between Dr. Douglas Grahn and
Dr. Stephen hhitfield, we are moving ahead immediately in the preparation

,.

.

of a formal proposal, which could be completed by the end of July. We
would therefore appreciate _ timely feedback concerning any suggestions
you may have after reading the enclosed informal proposal. ,

.

!Please note that copies' of this letter and the attached informal '

proposal have been forwarded to Dr. hhitfield and a copy. of this letter -

has been sent to Dr. Judith Foulke, Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research,
NRC.

If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact
either Dr. Grahn or myself. '

,

!

Sincerely, g '!

/ f & lm
Michael E. Ginevan, Ph.D. |
Division of Biological ,

and Medical Research ,

MEG:tav 5

Enclosure
..

cc: D. Grahn
,
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